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To All Plan Participants: 
 
This is a follow-up to the electronic communication of March 24, 2023, which explained that, in addition to other 
steps designed to ensure the long-term financial stability of the Illinois Institute of Technology (the “University” ), 
certain changes would be made, effective as of May 1, 2023, to the Illinois Institute of Technology Tax Deferred 
Annuity Plan (the “Plan”). The University is the Plan’s sponsor.   
 
This Summary of Material Modifications (“SMM”) provides additional detail about those changes. This SMM 
revises the terms of the Plan’s Summary Plan Description (the “SPD”). You should read this SMM carefully and 
keep it together with the Plan’s SPD. Except as described in this SMM, all other provisions of the Plan remain 
unchanged. If there are differences between the information provided in this SMM and that contained in the Plan 
document, the Plan document will govern. 
 
Changes to the Plan: 
 


